
 

WELCOME TO THE LOFT OF “WHO BROS.” 
 

We are humbled by the instant response to our banner on the Mallee Classic and 

Australian Pigeon Racing Inc. websites.  Already people are asking, “Who, who are the 

Who Bros?”  Before we answer your questions, we would refer to a saying from the most 

venerable one, 

 

“It is better to be humble in Success, than precocious in Mediocrity, for 

Success will speak for itself”. 
 

In answer to your questions we are two honourable gentlemen who, who over a number 

of years have acquired many well bred and more importantly well performed families of 

racing pigeons.  Our families include, Janssens, Meulemans, Houbens, Broeckx-Van Hee, 

Appleby and our own line of three hundred to six hundred mile birds, the Mar’kets. 

 

As another wise man once said “Haste makes much Slowness”.  Having this in mind we 

have patiently developed our stock and monitored the performance of their progeny. We 

have arranged and sold birds to many parts of Australia so as to enable us to gauge the 

capabilities, strengths and weaknesses of the various families. We are now satisfied that 

our birds are competitive and are of excellent quality. 

 

So it has come that with increasing pressure from those that have already achieved 

success with our birds, that we, with great reverence and humility, are making available a 

number of race teams for sale to the pigeon world. These teams will be made up of a 

cross section of our various performed families and most importantly be sold at a very 

Affordable price so as to enable us to share our good fortune. 

 

A list of performances will be listed on the website when posted. 

 

We, apologise that our site, photographs and contacts are not available at this time, but 

we are sure that, by the virtues of patience, you like us, will very shortly enjoy our 

wonderful birds. Please continue to visit our site and you will not be disappointed. 

 

Thank you for visiting our site, and for those who are asking, “Who, Who are the WHO 

BROS?”  I would again refer you to another of our great masters,  

 

“An Enquiring Mind knows No Boundaries.” 

 

                                                           



   
 

   
 

 


